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SUMMARY OF UPDATES 
 
Driving Control Systems is a new Program Manual Chapter. Its purpose is to provide VR staff 
with guidance in assessing the need for, appropriateness of, and procedures to follow in 
purchasing a driving control system for consumers. 
 
VRIS POSTING 
 
The Driving Control Systems Manual Chapter has been placed on VRIS. It is located in the 
Community Services section of the Program Manual.  
 
TEAM COMMUNICATION 
 
Office Directors should review this manual chapter with all staff at their next Team Meeting.  
 
LEADERSHIP CONTACT 
 
Dennis King, 402.471.7827, dennis.king@vr.ne.gov 
 


